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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 24 June 1983

Lo Ry,

Conference on Security and Co-operation in Europe

The Prime Minister has seen the minute of 23 June by the
Foreign and Commonwealth Secretary.

Subject to the views of other OD colleagues, she agrees
with Sir Geoffrey Howe's recommendations, namely that we should
accept the proposal tabled by Spain and that, in doing so,
we should seek agreement of all on the Western side that this

represents our final position and that there can be no further
concessions.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries of
other members of OD and to Sir Robert Armstrong.

s
f,e_c,a..,

Roger Bone, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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